
July 8, 2021 

There has been resident driven interest in establishing a wood chipped path through Eisenhower 
Park, to connect Churchill Downs Park to Northbrook Drive ( map below). The Adopt-a-Park 
program is reviewing a special park project application in which permission is being sought for 
volunteers to cut brush and put down woodchips to identify a walking path. As part of the review 
process, we are looking for neighbor input. Please visit the survey to provide feedback 
anytime before August 1, 2021:  Eisenhower Park path survey.  
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